
Members of staff from all departments in the School of Education are attending training 
on using SMIS (Students Management Information System) for online course registration. 
The aim of the training was to ensure that the units in the School adhere to the University 
Policy on utilization of SMIS to generate class registers for examinations, and processing of 
the examinations within the set deadline. 
 


